
 

6th December 2023    SGI/ cg 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 

RE: Extra Curricular Club 
 

Yr 8-10, 12, 13 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
Thank you for your support so far this academic year with encouraging your daughter to try 

something new and attend an extracurricular club either at lunch time or after school.  
 

After Christmas the clubs have been updated, please see our extra-curricular timetable for 
clubs starting after Christmas. 

https://www.brentford.hounslow.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3367&type=pdf  
Whilst the school is keen to continue to achieve excellent academic performance, our vision 
of the “Future Brentford Girl” extends to much more.  We are keen for our students to 

engage in activities, which will help them develop further – whether it be enhancing their 
cultural capital, learning new skills or challenging themselves to try something new.  

 
Clubs take place either at lunchtime or after-school and signing up for the clubs is possible 

using the google form below: https://forms.gle/Yp1545Ue3Wygtb1j7 this form will also be 
available on the students year group google classrooms.  

 
We do have a number of clubs being run by external providers such as Self Defence, Netball 

and Dance which are free of charge to the girls and these are fantastic opportunities to learn 
new skills and develop confidence as well as physical skills. 

 
We are keen for all students to experience something new or enhance their current skills and 

interests and would like all students to attend at least one club this year. 
If you have any questions or suggestions around clubs, please email Ms Giddens at 

sgiddens@brentford.hounslow.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

S Giddens  
Ms Giddens  

Head of PE 
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